ASCRS ASOA

April 4, 2009

‘Luca Gualdi

via filippo civinni 111
Rome, Italy

Italy

To Whom It May Concern,
This document serves to verify that Luca Gualdi attended the ASCRS

~ Symposium on Cataract, [OL and Refractive Surgery, the ASOA Congress on
Ophthalmic Practice Management, and the Clinical & Surgical Staff Program

held April 3 - 8, 2009 in San Francisco, California.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

Jamie Barbera
ASCRS/ASOA Registrar
jbarbera@ascrs.org
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